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April 22, 2011 
 
 

RE:  Palm Beach Country Estates Water Main Improvements 

 

 

Dear Property Owner: 
 
 
As you are aware, new water mains were installed from 2007 to 2008 in Palm Beach Country Estates 
to provide water service to the residents.  Additionally, as part of the project, and per Palm Beach 
County Fire Code, fire hydrants were placed throughout Palm Beach Country Estates at a maximum 
separation distance of 500 feet in order to provide fire protection. 
 
The water system and hydrants construction was completed in August of 2008 at which time all 
permits were released and the system became fully operational.  Should you need any further 
information or have any questions please contact our office at (772) 286-3883. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


